
MountainView Preserve Lady Niners Business Meeting 
Holly Jolly Luncheon 

Dec 3, 2024 – Ballroom 
 

Marcy Called the Business Meeting to order at 11:28 pm 

 Welcome Barbara Wallace who is our newest member. 

 Karel T. is home.  

 Susan E. is still in hospital. 
 
Our Slate of Officers for 2025  
 President:            Helen Biggs 
 Co-Vice Presidents:  Denise Gilliat-Norgard and Caroline Whitt 
 Secretary:    Joyce Deutsch 
 Treasurer:   Jo Carter 
 
Sue Wilson made a motion to accept the officers for 2025. Helen Biggs 
2nd. Motion carried.  
All in favor: All 
Opposed: -0- 
 
Please remember to sign up for the Annual Dinner January 21, 2025 
 
Marcy asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting. Sue Wilson made a 
motion. Jo Carter made a 2nd. Motion carried.  
 
Business Meeting adjourned at 1:40pm 
 
 


